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PUBLIC WORKSHOPS SET FOR MAY 31 TO DISCUSS GROUNDWATER 
Identical morning and evening presentations to update region on SGMA compliance efforts 

 
 
DENAIR, CA – The Turlock Groundwater Basin Association (TGBA) is hosting two workshops on 
Wednesday, May 31, 2017, to update local stakeholders on implementation of the Sustainable 
Groundwater Management Act (SGMA) within the Turlock Subbasin. This event is open to the public 
and attendance is encouraged. 
 
Both workshops will be held at the Denair Community Center, located at 3850 N. Gratton Road in 
Denair. Workshops will begin at 10 a.m. and 6 p.m., and are expected to last no more than two 
hours each. Both workshops will follow the same agenda and feature identical presentations; the 
public is encouraged to attend the session that is most convenient. 
 
The workshops will cover a number of topics, including an update regarding local Groundwater 
Sustainability Agency (GSA) formation activities to date and ways in which stakeholders can remain 
engaged and informed related to future groundwater management decisions. There will also be an 
open question and answer discussion at the end of the workshop. Informational material will be 
available for interested parties.  
 

### 
 

About the Turlock Groundwater Basin Association (TGBA) 

The Turlock Groundwater Basin Association (TGBA) was initially formed in 1995 by a Memorandum of 

Understanding (MOU) to provide a forum for local agencies to work together and to develop an initial 

Basin-wide Groundwater Management Plan (Plan) for the Turlock Groundwater Basin (or Subbasin). The 

initial plan, developed to comply with AB 3030 legislation, was adopted by local agencies in 1997. The 

formal MOU terminated on its own terms in December 1997. However, the agencies continue to meet 

regularly to coordinate groundwater management activities. For more information, please visit 

www.TurlockGBA.org. 

http://www.turlockgba.org/

